
SELECT BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

November 18th, 2024 

 

No minutes were recorded for the Public Hearing held on November 18th, 2024, at 5:30 P.M. at 

the Town Hall, 49 Mill Street, Island Pond, as this was a Planning Commission meeting. The 

Brighton Selectboard attended the event but did not participate in the meeting, as no minutes 

were taken for this public hearing. 


